
OFFICIAL NOTICE 
ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS 

 
POLYMER 

 
CITY OF WAUKESHA, WISCONSIN 

 
 
Bids Close:  Friday, November 3, 2017, at 11:00 a.m. 
 

Sealed proposals will be received by the Board of Public Works until Friday, November 3, 
2017, at 11:00 a.m. local time, at the Office of the Director of Public Works, City Hall Annex, 130 
Delafield Street, Waukesha, Wisconsin 53188, for furnishing the following: 
 

POLYMER 
 
 For supplying Polymer to the Waukesha Clean Water Plant during 2018, for use in centrifuge 
sludge dewatering operations. 
 
 Because of the extensive research and testing involved in approving a polymer, only polymers 
that have been tested and pre-approved by our facility are acceptable for quoting at this time. 
 
 Other firms may request an evaluation of their products for inclusion in future bid requests. 
However, any such evaluation will be at the convenience of the Clean Water Plant. 
 
 Specifications may be obtained at the Office of the Director of Public Works. No deposit is 
necessary.  
 
 Phone Contact: Greg Markle (262) 524-3631. E-mail contact: gmarkle@waukesha-wi.gov 
 
 Bidders shall submit bids on their own forms, in an envelope labeled "Bid Enclosed" by 11:00 
a.m., Friday, November 3, 2017, to the following address: 
 

Dr. Fred V. Abadi, Director of Public Works  
City Hall Annex 
130 Delafield Street 
Waukesha, WI 53188-3616 
 

S. Kassens - C. O’Donnell 
J. Pieper - E. Payne - J. Kramp 

 
BOARD OF PUBLIC WORKS 
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